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Quarterly Meeting/Dessert Social                      

Thursday, May 16th   

7:00 PM 

Join us for our Quarterly Meeting at Balmoral Baptist                                            

Church @ the corner of Kirby Parkway and Stout Rd. 

 

Guest Speaker 

Shelby County Attorney General 

Amy Weirich 

 

Bring a dessert to share or bring a neighbor and join us to hear 

General Weirich! 

 

 

 Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

    
    
   May 16th – Quarterly Meeting/Dessert Social  

   May 28th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 6:30    
    (6:30 pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

    June 24th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
    (6:30 pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway) 

   July 4th – “RED, WHITE & BLUE” Picnic 
               (Balmoral Baptist Church Picnic Area)    

    July 25th – Board meeting 

   July 29th – Neighborhood Watch Meeting 
    (6:30pm Ridgeway Police Station – 3849 Ridgeway)  
   August 2nd – MLG&W Neighborhood Workshop 

   August 6th – National Neighbors Night Out 

   August 15th – Quarterly Meeting/Pot Luck           
    

 
Make a difference! Get involved with your 

Neighborhood Association!!! 

 

“Red, White and Blue” Picnic 

 

 
Thursday, July 4th 

10:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Balmoral Baptist Church Picnic Grounds 

 
• All residents (families and singles) are invited to 

join us for fun, food and fellowship. 

• The Association will provide hamburgers, hot dogs 
and beverages and you are invited to bring a side 
dish or dessert to round out the menu. 

• A children’s parade will be held at 10:45 AM so 
decorate those tricycles, bicycles and wagons with 
red, white and blue! 

• Lunch is at 11:30 AM and gives everyone a chance 
to attend other activities they may have planned. 

• Call 758-0510 or email patsym50@att.net if you 
would like to help with this event.  Thank you. 

 
Bring your lawn chairs and join us for a great time!!! 

 

Ridgeway Police Station News 

 
� Officer Walter Everhart, guest speaker at the April 

Neighborhood Watch meeting, showed videos and 
gave important information concerning “gangs” in 
the Memphis area.   
 

� Watch Meetings are the last Monday of each 
month.  At each meeting Station Commander 
Colonel A. Rosser updates crime statistics and 
answers questions.  
 

� The Association will donate $100 worth of school 
supplies to Ridgeway Police Station’s “Back to 
School Project” in August.  Also, we will provide 
shelving for the Neighborhood Watch Coordinator. 
 

� Remember to call 545-COPS (2677) if you see any 
suspicious activity in the neighborhood! 
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Important Numbers 
SeniorBSafe hotline:  274-7477 

To report a crime – 545-COPS (2677)  

Ridgeway Precinct – 636-4500 

Officer Kharyssa Pye (Neighborhood Watch) - 636-4539  

Mayor’s Action Center – 576-6500  

(Call MAC to report code violations) 

Security One – 346-7746 

Storm Drain Problem – 357-0100 

Pothole Problem – 528-2911 

To report littering motorists get the vehicle’s license 

number and call Clean-Up! – 52 CLEAN (2-5326) 

To report unleashed dogs – 363-1416 

To report owners who fail to pick up after their pets – 

576-6721 

Keswick Stornaway Board Members 

 
President - Patsy Smith - 758-0510  
patsym50@att.net 
Vice President - Gene Trouy - 754-0431  
gptsr@bellsouth.net    
Corresponding Secretary – Julie Wilkins – 754-7264 
jtwilkinsp@comcast.net  
Recording Secretary – Georgia Malone – 365-7473 
Georgia.malone@state.tn.us 
Treasurer – Don McEntire   754-1043 
NaDon@bellsouth.net 
Area I Representatives 
Ann & Roger Meier - 756-1981  
roger_and_ann@bellsouth.net  
Area II Representatives 
Hal & Denise Sharp Bland - 757-4376  
sharpeDenisey@mcsk12.net  
Area III Representatives 
Barry & Surelle Martin   755-4805  
ESPN55@hotmail.com  
Area IV Representatives 
Marcelle & Saeed Nia 737-6633    
mznia@comcast.net  

 
Have something for the Keswick Stornaway Newsletter? 
We’re published 4 times a year and would love to include 
your news, questions or comments. You can email them to 
patsym50@att.net or gptsr@bellsouth.net  
 

 

Neighborly News  

 
Congratulations to: 

   ~   Alex Scott (daughter of Mark and Suzanne White) 
placed first at the Shelby County “Right to Life” oratory 
contest and competed in Nashville at the state level! 
   ~   Roger Meier was presented the 2013 Outstanding 
Teaching Award by the HERFF College of Engineering at 
the University of Memphis!  Roger is a Professor of Civil 
Engineering at U of M. 
   ~   Ann and Roger Meier who celebrate their 20th wedding 
anniversary on May 22nd. 
    
Condolences: 
Our thoughts and prayers go out to: 
   ~   Betty Finger and family on the loss of her husband 
Gene Finger. 
   ~   Jan Crossett and family on the loss of her mother 
Nancy Moser of Foley, Alabama. 
   ~   Mike Malone and family on the loss of his mother 
Pearlie Malone of Memphis.    
   
Happy Birthday: 

   ~    Jeff Fik is 60! 
 
A fond farewell and best wishes to:  Deborah and Gordon 
Wilson who are moving to Texas after being good 
neighbors for the last 28 years.  You will be missed! 
 
 

  A warm welcome to all of our new neighbors!  We 
hope to see you at our Quarterly Meetings and special 
events.   

 

Facebook! 
In addition to group emails, City Watch calls, flyers 
and quarterly newsletters KSANA now offers 
another communication method for keeping 
informed on neighborhood issues: FACEBOOK!  
The current link is http://tiny.cc/ksana_facebook .   
Call Cammy Chapel at 497-3420 0r email: 
cammysaid@gmail.com for more information. 
 
 

Trash & Recycling Bins 
According to City ordinances trash and recycling 
bins are to be put out on the curb the day of pick up 
and are to be removed by 7:00pm.  Sometimes there 
is a need to put them out late the night before and 
that would be ok, but not days before pick up.          
 
Also, help keep the storm drains free of debris by 
bagging your leaves and grass clippings if you are 
not leaving them on your lawn.  This helps reduce 
the risk of street flooding.  Thank you! 
 

 The most important step while walking 
your dog:  Next time you walk your dog, please 
bring a plastic bag to pick up your dog’s waste and 
throw it in the trash.  It is illegal to leave it behind!  
Also, it is a health hazard if stepped in and it pollutes 
our water supply. 

 
 

 


